Fair Park Senior Center



Angela Shadden, Executive Director Ken Stephens, Chairman

-- Expanding Possibilities for Older Adults --

June 28, 2018

Mr. Greg Wood, City Manager City of Crossville 392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mr. Wood,

At Fair Park Senior Center's recent Board meeting, the Board reviewed the information you sent regarding the City's help in purchasing a 2018 Ford Transit Passenger Van for \$33,491. The Board has recently secured \$20,000 in funding through private donations.

We are requesting the City's help with the remaining \$13,491.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

FAIR PARK SENIOR CENTER

Angela Shadden
Executive Director